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The Rich Earth Institute
wants to hear from you!

If interested, please email: 
jennifer@richearthinstitute.org

(802) 387-2781 

Please Note: If you received this flier through a CSA
(Community Supported Agriculture) membership, or
at a farmstand or food vendor, please know that this
does not imply use of such fertilizers on the part of
any individual farmer or farm business.

$40 stipend available for a 60-90 minute
group conversation
Snacks and refreshments 
To be held on April 17, from 6:30 to 8:00 at
the Brooks Memorial Library in Brattleboro

Are you eligible?
Must be 18 years or older 
No previous knowledge necessary
We hope to hear from a wide range of participants
with varying points of view. Respondents will be
selected for participation randomly.  

Are you a CSA member?
Earn $40 for a conversation 

The Rich Earth Institute is
conducting a group conversation
with CSA members as part of a
research project to better
understand consumer perspectives
on the use of fertilizers derived from
human urine to grow food crops.


